00:21:08	Cindy Tennant:		Cindy Tennant District Council of Victoria, TX		
00:21:12 Julie Witzel: Welcome, if you would like to share your name and Conference, city, state in the chat we would love to hear from you					
00:21:15	Bart O'Leary:	Bart O	'Leary - Diocese of St. Augustine		
00:21:19	Tom Pelger:	Tom P	Pelger, Peoria IL diocese, North Central Region		
00:21:22	Ray Gatti:	Ray G	atti - Boston, MA		
00:21:28	Joan Silvernail:		Joan Silvernail - Ste. Marie Conference Manchester NH		
00:21:31 Mountlake Te	Bridget Roser rrace, WA	n:	Hello from Bridget Rosen, St. Pius X Conference,		
00:21:32	Marie Giblin:	l'n	n Marie Giblin from SVDP in south Richmond VA		
00:21:33	Margaret Trac	ey:	Margaret Arch diocesan of San Antonio		
00:22:25	Sheila Bandud	cci:	Sheila Banducci Martinez CA		
00:22:54	Ron Avanzino:Ron Avanzino, San Jose, CA				
00:24:17	Margaret Trac	y:	can I record		
00:25:16	Julie Witzel:	Marga	ret, the meeting is being recorded and will be posted online		
00:29:01	Margaret Trac	cy:	Is this concerned a training		
00:29:35 Julie Witzel: This is a sharing of best practices and answering questions about Solidarity and Annual Reports					
00:33:47 Tom Pelger: Are the quarterly reports submitted online in the same way as annual reports? What % of conferences and councils submit quarterly?					
00:36:43 Marie Giblin: Hard copyâ€"then submit on line. Where is the hard copy and where is it submitted on line?					
00:36:56 Diana Houston: submitted questions. earlier via email gandrmeetings@svdpusa.org					
00:37:05 Bart O'Leary: Bart - Would like to see the Youth Conference Annual Reports integrated in some way with the Regular Conferences so that we have some visibility on which Youth conferences have sent their Report in too the National Office and what their data is especially the financial data Can we finally get this done?					
00:38:14	Julie Witzel:	Bart, t	his is an item that has been brought to IT and is in the works		
00:38:56	Kate Seifert:	How c	an I add my new secretary as an administrator?		
00:39:12	Marie Giblin:	Where	do we get the user name to get into svdpmembers.com?		
00:39:58 Tom Pelger: If you have administrator rights, simply open up your conference in the member portal, and click on the administrator box next to your secretary's name.					

00:47:16 record those?		most "visitsâ€□ during Covid have been by phone. How		
00:48:31	Kate Seifert:	How about motel visits? If the person is homeless.		
00:49:30 Tom Pelger: I would classify a motel visit as an other in person visits, just like if we met at McDonalds or the library				
00:50:32	Bill Migley:	solidarity for stores.		
00:51:09	Diana Housto	n: after solidarity, may I ask other questions from from email?		
00:53:08	Tom Pelger:	Sure, ask away Diana!		
00:55:45	Margaret Tracy: There are cards out there			
00:58:06 1.html	Julie Witzel:	Ozanam Eyedentity Program www.magnalite-usa.com/svdo09-		
00:58:09	Marie Giblin:	where is solidarity money to be sent		
01:04:50 a difference?	Kate Seifert:	What is the importance of all of the data we submit? Does it make		
01:05:45 Sheila Banducci: We have a weekly food pantry. We have a volunteer who calls our neighbors to schedule appointments. Should we count those calls				
01:08:47 Julie Witzel: 2019 National Impact Report: https://www.svdpusa.org/Portals/0/Annual%20Report%202020%20final.pdf				
01:11:20	Julie Witzel:	phudson@svdpusa.org		
01:13:24 and reports.	Cindy Tennar	nt: I appreciate the emails from Pam regarding our invoice		